From: Vilma McComsey

To: KCC - Committee Assistants (Email Group)
Subject: We Support the Police
Date: Friday, June 12, 2020 7:49:44 AM

Dear King County Council Law and Justice Committee,

We have faith and trust in the Police and encourage this Committee to allow them to protect
all people, property and the businesses of our cities.

Respectfully,
Vilma and Michael McComsey

3414 Hunts Point Road
Bellevue, WA 98004
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